
Subject: ESC11
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Thu, 15 Sep 2011 08:14:14 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

Is anyone within PANDA interested in taking part in the following school:

http://web.infn.it/esc11/

on large-scale computing applications. I personally cannot go, because of teaching duties. But
I would highly recommend to join this event in case you are involved in PANDA computing.
Please let me know what you think.

The deadline for application is the 20th of September.

Greets,

Johan.
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